
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development  

 

DATE:  June 27, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Bid package for McMillan Road stormwater improvements  

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The McMillan Road stormwater improvements bid documents have been finalized 

and provided for your review. In order to alleviate the current flooding issue along 

McMillan Road, sections of the existing storm sewer system located through the 

City’s property will be demolished. A new storm sewer system will be installed 

along McMillan Road and extended westward along the stream until discharged. 

Existing storm pipe crossing under McMillan Road will be replaced with a new 

RCP culvert and junction box adjacent to Falcons Plaza.  

Additional improvements to McMillan Road include regrading, installing curb and 

gutter along the west side, and repaving. The City property will be used as the 

construction area for the project. All existing pavement within the fence limits will 

be removed and the property fine graded prior to project completion.  

The proposed improvements have an estimated OPCC (Opinion of Probable 

Construction Cost) of $576,043.05, which includes a 20% contingency.  This 

project is fully funded by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) federal funds.  

Staff requests the Mayor and City Council approve the bid package as provided 

and grant authorization to solicit for public bids.    

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 


